

KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

Office of Superintendent

Sean Dusek, Superintendent of Schools 148 North Binkley Street Soldotna, Alaska 99669-7520 Phone (907) 714-8888 Fax (907) 262-9132

August 2016

Dear Parent(s), Guardian(s), and Students:

Each school day close to 8,000 students attend our 43 schools. While at school, the safety and security of your child(ren) is always our number one priority. As a way to ensure this, the school district and the borough have installed security cameras at your child(ren)'s school. This letter is written to advise you that the cameras are located in public areas inside and outside of the school buildings. Please note that no cameras are placed in areas where students, staff, or community members have a reasonable expectation of privacy, e.g., a bathroom or a locker room.

School security is the main purpose for the cameras. However, recordings may be used in disciplinary proceedings. In addition, matters captured by the cameras may be referred to local law enforcement, as appropriate.

For more information, view Board Policy 3515 School Safety and Security on the District's website at http://www.kpbsd.k12.ak.us/board.aspx?id=3040.

Please feel free to contact your school principal with questions regarding the cameras.

Sincerely,

Sean Dusek

Superintendent of Schools